



## CHALLENGE

OFCB (l'Organisation de la Force Chrétienne de Bayonnais) Newsletter

Volume 4, Issue 12

December 2017

## **End of Year Giving**

Thank you sponsors for your support throughout the year. The students in Bayonnais are receiving a quality education and hope for the future is made possible by your generosity.

This is the time of year to maximize your charitable donations for the 2017 tax year. While sponsorship is the preferred way to support a student, we recognize that some donors cannot make the commitment to the monthly

donation and the letter writing. One-time giving is a great way to support the work of our partners in Haiti without the ongoing monthly commitment.

This Christmas make a donation to OFCB school by selecting a gift in the name of a co-worker, teacher, friend or other loved one. We will send a Christmas card to your recipient telling them a gift was donated in their name.

Gifts were selected for immediate need and longterm sustainability.

25 lb bag of Rice: \$15 30 lb bag of Beans: \$30 Avocado Tree: \$15 Mango Tree: \$15

OFCB School Annual Fund (any amount)

Click to make a ONE TIME DONATION to the school

Click here TO SELECT YOUR GIFT

Click here TO GIVE A GIFT SPONSORSHIP

Print form to mail to World of God

If you provide us with the name and full mailing address of your gift recipients, we will mail them a card informing them of your generous gift!

All donations are tax deductible. Tax receipts for the 2017 tax year will be sent in mid January 2018.

\*\*\*PLEASE NOTE for donations must be postmarked or received online by December 31 to qualify as a 2017 charitable gift.

May the miracle of Christmas fill your heart with joy and peace.

## 2018 Sponsorship Campaigns

There are hundreds of children in Bayonnais waiting for sponsors.

The most successful means to connect donors with students is through sponsorship campaigns at churches and other group events.

World of God provides all of the materials and support required to ensure a successful campaign.

If your church or other group would like to schedule a campaign in 2018, Eleanor Shell is scheduling now — please contact her at <a href="mailto:eleanor@worldofgod.org">eleanor@worldofgod.org</a> or 757-968-3813.

